
QUEENS ZONE REPORT

May 11, 2022

Praised the Lord from whom all blessing flow!  Psalm 148

The Queens Zone take this opportunity to congratulate those who are currently serving in the AD LWML

and welcome all newly elected individuals, at the 25th Biennial Convention – April 30 - May 1, 2022.

Congratulations to All.  Several ladies from the Queens Zoon attended convention and described a very

positive, informative experience.

A Zone planning meeting will be held within the next few weeks.  Date TBD.

The Queens Zone is excitedly looking forward to gathering information and making plans to host the next

AD LWML Convention in 2024.

Respectfully Submitted,

Linda Kelly, Zone President


